
INSPECTION REPORT FORM 
AIR POLLUTION EMISSION SOURCES 

 
FACILITY: 

Skyline – Homette #535 
 

DISTRICT: 
 Central District  

COUNTY: 
Marion  

ADDRESS: 
1230 SW 10th Street 

Ocala, FL  34474 

CONTACT:  
Bruce Monteith - Division Manager 

(352) 629-7551 ext.  
 

AIRS# 
0830101 

PERMIT #: 
0830101-006-AF 

EXPIRATION DATE: 
July 30, 2012 

 
SOURCE DESCRIPTION: 

Mobile Home Manufacturing 
INSPECTION DATE: 

November 3, 2011 
 

AUDIT TYPE: 
Level 2 

COMPLIANCE STATUS: 
In-compliance 

INSPECTION COMMENTS/RECOMMENDATIONS: 
Ms. Wanda Parker-Garvin of FDEP visited the subject facility to conduct a compliance inspection. She made 
contact with Mr. Robert Watson, Plant Manager and Mr. Bruce Monteith, Division Manager of Skyline/Homette 
#535.   Mr. Monteith provided Ms. Parker-Garvin with the usage records required by the current permit.  Mr. 
Watson accompanied Ms. Parker-Garvin on a walkthrough inspection of the facility.  
 
The facility was not operating at the time of inspection, and Ms. Parker-Garvin did not observed any visible 
emissions.   The company uses five (5) saws to score/break pieces of dryway, which connect to a vacuum system 
leading to a cyclone.   It disposes waste material from the cyclone monthly and paints metal pieces in the Metal 
Assembly Frame area.  The pieces remain in the area to dry from 2-5 days. 
 
Facility-wide Conditions: 
No objectionable odors or visible emissions were detected on or off the site.  
No Pollution control device appeared to be circumvented or improperly operated. 
No areas were observed where precautions had not been taken to minimize pollutant emissions or prevent the 
release of unconfined particulate. 
 
Emissions Units and Conditions (October 2010 through September 2011): 
The facility emitted 17.39 tons total VOC, 17.6% of the permit limit of 99 tons per 12-month period. 
The facility emitted 0.16 tons total HAPs, 0.64% of the permit limit of 25 tons per 12-month period. 
The highest single HAP is glycol ethers 0.11 tons, 1.1% of the permitted limit of 10 tons per 12-month period. 
 
Based on the site inspection and documentation provided, Ms. Parker-Garvin found the facility to be in 
compliance. 
 
INSPECTOR (S) NAME (S): 

Wanda Parker-Garvin 
 
SIGNATURE (S): 

 

DATE: 
December 18, 2011 
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